
Vidyasagar Shishu Niketan 
Notice 

(18.03.2024) 
 

For the session 2024-2025, an Orientation meeting for the parents of class V (Session 
2024-25) will be held on 27th March, 2024 on the Rangamati Campus from 11.15 a.m. to 
12.15 p.m. All are requested to make it convenient to attend the same. The parents who 
want to assign School bus for their wards are also requested to contact school office after 
the meeting gets over on the same day. 

Principal, VSN 


